Please join us for the
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THE DEMMER FIELD HOUSE

inside the Divine Child Alumni Athletic Complex

Saturday, May 4, 2019 * 6:30 PM

Celebrate the opening of our new field house
featuring a community room, locker room,
coaches office and field storage
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Walk through the space and preview
the 2018-19 Divine Child Art Show
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